
SR A1A over Sebastian Inlet – Bridge Replacement PD&E Study 
FM# 445618-1-22-02  
 

www.fdot.gov/projects/SebastianInletBridge 

ALTERNATIVES PUBLIC WORKSHOP 
Virtual Meeting: January 11, 2022  I  In-Person Meeting: January 13, 2022 
 

COMMENTS 
We encourage you to write down your opinions and comments to ensure they become part of the project’s public record. 
Please send comments to Binod Basnet, PE, FDOT Project Manager via email at Binod.Basnet@dot.state.fl.us or by 
mail to Binod Basnet, PE, Florida Department of Transportation, District Four, 3400 W. Commercial Boulevard, Fort 
Lauderdale, FL 33309. E-mailed comments or comments submitted through the project website are also acceptable. 
Comments postmarked on or before January 23, 2022 will become part of the public record.  
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Contact Information (Please Print): 
 
Name:  _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Affiliation:  ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City:  ________________________________ State:  ___________________   Zip:  _______________ 
 
E-Mail:  _____________________________________________________________________________ 
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